
Melbourne Infant School 

Annual Parent/ Carer Questionnaire Autumn 2018 

The following questionnaire was sent to parents this term and we received 68 

responses. The results are as follows: 

What year group is your child/ 

children in?  

Reception – 35 responses 

Year 1 – 19 responses  

Year 2 – 21 responses  

My child is happy at school  Agree – 98.5% 

Disagree – 0% 

Don’t know– 1.5% 

The school keeps my child safe Agree – 98.5% 

Disagree – 1.5% 

Don’t know – 0% 

The school expects my child to work 

hard and achieve their best 

Agree – 97.1% 

Disagree – 0% 

Don’t know – 2.9% 

The school works closely with parents Agree – 91.2% 

Disagree – 5.9% 

Don’t know – 2.9% 

I would feel comfortable approaching 

the school with questions or problems 

Agree – 95.6% 

Disagree – 2.9% 

Don’t know – 1.5% 

The school communicates effectively 

with parents 

Agree – 85.3% 

Disagree – 8.8% 

Don’t know – 5.9% 

My child has settled well into their 

new class 

Agree – 98.5% 

Disagree – 0% 

Don’t know– 1.5% 

The school offers good transition 

activities before starting school/ 

when moving year groups 

Agree – 91% 

Disagree – 1.5% 

Don’t know– 7.5% 

New parents only – procedures about 

the school day were clearly explained 

before my child started school 

Agree – 95% 

Disagree – 5% 

Don’t know– 0% 

I would recommend the school to 

another parent  

Agree – 98.5% 

Disagree – 0% 

Don’t know– 1.5% 

Thank you for all of your lovely comments – the staff really do appreciate them.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for taking the time to 

complete our parent questionnaire. It is invaluable to collect these views and 

comments to continue improving our school. 

 

Mrs C Gibbs  

Headteacher 


